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And So It Begins 
 

Greeting Habitat Friends. Our new build has begun in Yale MI. It 
will be the second house to be built on 2nd Street in Yale. Both 
builds have been in partnership with Yale Education Association. 
The current build is also in partnership with Thrivent Financial.  
Because of these two partnerships, we are blessed to have     
partial funding and volunteers. We of course will continue to raise 
the additional funds needed and seek additional volunteers. 
Please feel free to contact us about volunteer build schedules and 
ways to donate and give to the project fund. 
The build project most importantly is to serve a family in our   
community. Please meet our newest Future Homeowners Joshua and Sharon Sams.        
Joshua is an incredible young man who is  challenged with hearing loss. Joshuaƞs disability 
unfortunately has forced him to limit the types of work he was able to do, including his love of 
construction. Fortunately, there are some things Josh can still do safely so he will be able to 
work on his future home, perhaps alongside you if you are planning on volunteering. He has a 
beautiful    4-year-old daughter Nora and his mother, Sharon, who works as the caregiver for 
her other son, John, who was in a car accident 2 years ago which sadly left him paralyzed. 
On a more positive note, together Joshua and Sharon will mortgage their new home late next 
spring, providing a safe healthy environment for all the Sams family members. 
If you are interested in volunteering on Tuesdays or our designated Saturdays, please      

contact Susan at 810-985-9080 ext. 206. If you are interested in gifting products, service or 

a   monetary donation, please call 

810-985-9080 ext. 203, to speak 

with Christine. We look forward to 

building with you. 
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Iƞll Put It On My Calendar 
 
The best calendar everƦ.The Blue Water 
Habitat for Humanity Stud Calendar  
featuring local men who are Habitat   
supporters. You can purchase a BWHFH 
2022 Stud Calendar for $30 or buy a 
stud for $30 which will be a part of the 
house construction and sign it. Or an 
even better deal get the Stud Calendar 
and the Stud for Construction for the 
fabulous price of $50. The proceeds go 
to match donated Thrivent Financial Funds and will help build the current Yale project for 
the Sams Family (featured on the front page). Calendars will be available beginning      
October 15, 2021; Please call 810-985-9080 ext. 203 with your orders. These make great       
Holiday gifts and help us to serve another Blue Water Habitat for Humanity Family. 

                                                   Will You Need a Chauǀer? 
 

 You still have the chance to win a 1961 Rolls -Royce or one of 100 prizes. Prizes include: 
 
A Trip to Vegas     Theatre Season Tickets    A Gas Grill and Patio Set     A Casino Weekend 
 
Jewelry      Amazing Gift Certiǁcates       Bicycle /Helmet     Lottery Tree      Hotel stays 
 
Tickets are available until November 23rd, 2021, by calling 810-985-9080 ext. 203. Buy    

your ticket soon, only 1050 will be sold. The top 100 prizes will be drawn on November 30th.    

Proceeds will go to Blue Water Habitat for Humanity                                                                                 

to help build a future home. Whether you win the Rolls 

Royce, another prize, or simply the satisfaction                                                                   

of helping our organizationƦ..we thank you for your                                                                  

participation. 
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¶ BWHFH serves St. Clair and 
Sanilac Counties.  

¶ Formed in 1990, BWHFH has 
helped 210 families build or im-
prove a place to call home.   

¶ Each housing project required 
roughly 2,000 volunteer hours 
from start to finish to complete.   

¶ Families purchase their homes 
after contributing more than 300 
(500 for two adult families) 
hours of sweat equity with 
BWHFH.   

¶ Affordable mortgages and ener-
gy efficiency make homes af-
fordable for our low-income 
neighbors.  
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Blue Water Habitat for Humanity is currently working on build plans and volunteer op-
portunities for 2021. How can you, your business or organization get involved with pro-
jects?                   Contact us today at 810-985-9080 ext. 206. 
 
Octoberï December: Yale new home build. In addition to working on construction pro-
jects, volunteers and volunteer groups are invited to participate in hospitality projects, 
fundraising events and on committees. The Habitat for Humanity ReStore in Port Huron 
utilizes volunteers in a number  of ways.  
Call 810-364-6919 to volunteer at the ReStore!   
 
To see a list of volunteer opportunities visit:  www.bwhabitat.org   

  The Community 
Rocked IT 
 

Approximately 100 volun-
teers and some of the staǀ 
of Blue Water  Habitat for 
Humanity, The Blue Water 

Are Chamber and The City of Port Huron 
Parks and Recreation Ʀ..truly Rocked many 
Blocks on August 21, 2021! This yearƞs Rock 
the Block took place in the Gratiot Park and 
Mansǁeld Park area, serving the residentƞs 
living in that area. Besides beautiǁcation and 
clean up there were minor and extensive     
repairs done to many homes. The Double 
Tree by Hilton hosted the kickoǀ as             
volunteers transformed neighborhoods. Both 
parks will be receiving brand new playscapes 
by Spring and Mansǁeld Park received a new 
pavilion generously donated by Pollock      
Randall Karrer Simpson and Marysville        
Funeral Homes. We extend our gratitude to 
the Kendrick Family and all of our sponsors.  
Several homes in the area will also have the 

opportunity to apply for City of Port Huron 

grants to provide new roofs and other more 

extensive repair. The areas will also see   

sidewalk and alleyway improvements over the 

course of the new year. Thank you to everyone who participated and donated. We look 

forward to Rocking the Block again with you next summer! 


